
DEVI AHILYA VISIIWAVIDVALAVA, INDORE 

 

DAVV/DET2024/06                                                                                                    06/01/2025 

NOTICE FOR Ph.D. Supervisors having Deficiency in Google Form 

 

It is to notify to all Ph.D. Supervisors affiliated to Devi Ahilya University, Indore that with 

reference to Notice DAVV/DET2024/02 & DAVV/DET2024/03, After Final Scrutiny of your 

Google form for willingness to register candidates under your supervision for DET 2024 it is 

found that the Deficiency is found in your Details of Supervisor.  Please find the list of Supervisors 

and Corresponding Deficiency in your form. Please send your Documents at Email id 

davv.phdsupervisor@gmail.com. The Last date for sending the Documents is 12 Jan 

2025. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       DET 2024 Chairman                       

 

( i)  Hon’.Vice Chancellor  

( i i ) R e g i s t r a r  

(iii ) Deputy Registrar, Academic Section 

 

 

 

 

 


